Attention Polar Internet Customers

We will be making updates to our mail & web
servers on Tuesday, July 24th starting at
1:00 a.m. There will be brief outages between
1:00 a.m and 5:00 a.m. that morning. If you are
experiencing any mail or Internet issues after
5:00 a.m. on July 24th, please contact our
help desk at 1.888.700.7652.
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